E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

16" March 2017

Dear Parents

Year 2 Class Teacher

I am sorry to say that Mrs Tucker, our Year 2 Class Teacher is leaving St Mary’s at
Easter after working at our school for ten years as she is relocating to Somerset.

We wish her all the very best for the future and thank her for all her support to St
Mary’s and to the children that she has taught.

After the Easter break, Mrs Sinead Gannon who is currently working at St Mary’s will
be teaching in Year 2 four days a week and I will be teaching for the fifth day. Mrs
Gannon and I are very much looking forward to working closely with Year 2.

If you have any questions, please do let me know.

Yours Sincerely

F fenn.

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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